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March 26, 2020 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
Debra Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10  
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

 
Re: DG 16-855, Petition for Approval of Sixth Amendment to Special Contract-

CONFIDENTIAL Updated Schedule NU-10 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
 Pursuant to Order No. 26,107 issued by the Commission on February 28, 2018 in 
the above-captioned docket, enclosed please find a confidential electronic copy and a 
redacted electronic copy of a document labeled “Updated Schedule NU-`10”.  Please 
note that the confidential copy contains confidential information; it should be kept 
separate from the Commission’s public document files and should not be posted on the 
Commission’s electronic docket book files 
 
 This submittal updates the November 1, 2017 filing which was submitted with a 
Motion for Protective Order which the Commission has granted.  This information is also 
being provided to Staff and the Office of Consumer Advocate with the understanding that 
it will be maintained confidential in accordance with the Commission’s order granting the 
above-referenced Motion. 
 
 Pursuant to N.H. Admin. R. Puc 201.04 (C) (1) and (2), each page of the enclosed 
document has been marked confidential in the upper right hand corner, and confidential 
information that has been redacted from the public versions of the documents has been 
designated in the enclosed documents by shading. 
 
Please contact me if there any questions about this filing.  Thank you for your assistance 
and cooperation in this matter. 

 
      Sincerely, 

       

      Patrick H. Taylor 
      Senior Counsel 




